
	
 

 

May 8, 2025 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members, 
 
Before the semester ends and everyone takes off for their well-deserved summer vacation, we would like to 
remind you that this year’s 2025 CCCFLC Conference will be held online via Zoom on Saturday, October 18th. 
We are looking for 1-2 presenters each for 3 time slots: 

• 10:00 - 11:30 a.m. 
• 12:30 - 2:00 p.m. 
• 2:00 - 3:30 p.m. 

The plan is that each session will consist of a 50 minute presentation, followed by 20 minutes of breakout 
group discussions, and then back together as a group for 20 minutes of shared highlights. 

We encourage everyone who may be interested to please submit the CCCFLC 2025 Presentation Application at 
your earliest convenience. You may submit a tentative plan now and edit it as needed. Thank you. 

Additionally, for any campus interested in hosting in 2026 (or beyond), please submit the CCCFLC Host 
Campus Application at your earliest convenience. We would love for our members to get to know your campus 
and it is a wonderful way to support the CCCFLC. Thank you. 

Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing everyone in October! 

In the spirit of collaboration and mutual support, for any CCCFLC members who would like to advertise an 
organization or event related to teaching foreign languages, this area is now designated for sharing such 
information. Simply email us your links and we will include them in our newsletters. Thank you. 

• CCCFLC Host Campus Application 
• California Colleges for International Education (CCIE) 
• The Heritage Language Exchange 
• Flyer to help promote studying Spanish 

P.S. Feel free to bring any pamphlets or brochures to share at the conference. 

 
Sincerely, 
Adrienne Merlo - Secretary 

and the CCCFLC Officers: 
Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 
Vice-President, Dana Arazi 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 



Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 


